
Falmouth Harbor/Waterfront Committee 

December 9, 2010 8:00 AM 

Falmouth Police Department 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

Present:  Acting Chairperson Richard Garrett; Many Kourinos; Jay Hallett, William 

Oliver; Peter Leavitt; Peter Thornton; Councilor Fred Chase; Harbormaster Alan 

Twombley 

 

Absent:  Paul Dobbins 

 

Members of Public:  Lucy Couture; Patrick Baldwin, Richard Craven 

 

I. CHAIRPERSON’S COMMENTS 

 

Acting Chairperson Garrett acknowledged the Portland Yacht Club’s sailing team on 

a great season. 

 

II.  REVIEW / APPROVE MINUTES OF 6/1/10 AND 10/14/10 

 

The minutes of the 6/1/10 and 10/14/10 meetings were reviewed and approved 

unanimously. 

 

III. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Patrick Baldwin spoke stating that he was there to discuss the change to the 

riparian rights issue. 

 

IV. HARBORMASTER REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



V. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 

 A.  Additional handy Boat Moorings 

 

The committee unanimously approved the addition of 20 new rental moorings for 

Handy Boat. 

 

 B. Extension of Side Floats 

  

The committee unanimously approved the extension of the side floats at the town 

landing. 

 

 C. Unlisted Items 

 

  None 

 

V. NEW BUSINESS 

 

 A. Meeting Notification Policy 

 

It was agreed that the committee would be notified of meeting via e-mail as well 

as on the Town’s website. 

 

 B. Discuss letter from Todd Collins regarding storm preparation 

 

No action was taken however, the chairperson ill send a letter of thanks for his 

input and the Harbormaster will sent a letter to mooring holders in the summer 

using some of his ideas regarding storm preparation of the boats on the 

moorings. 

 

 C. Discuss change in riparian language 

 

This item was tabled until the next meeting. 

 

 D. Discuss letter from citizen requesting a ban of dogs on the town beach 

 

The committee agreed that this was not a harbor committee issue but an 

ordinance committee issue. 

 

 E. Elections for office 

 



Richard Garrett was unanimously elected chair, and Peter Thornton was 

unanimously elected vice-chair. 

 

 

VII. CONFIRM DATE FOR NEXT MEETING 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for 1/6/11 at 8:00 AM at the Falmouth Police 

Department. 

ADJOURN 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:47 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted by Kimmerly Maxfield-Fearon on 12/10/10. 

   


